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8/12/2020 

 

Draft Proposals to Develop the former Football Park at the Market Stance 

Dear Sirs, 

The draft document is well prepared and well thought out.   As owners of Dell House we 

would make the following comments. 

The integrity of the building including the windows and roof must be protected from 

potential damage.  This item is well covered in the document. 

Parking around Dell House would be need to be controlled to provide 24 hour access to the 

various clients who currently use the property.  We would arrange and pay for our own 

signage. 

Having been involved with the football club in the early eighties we would be pleased to see 

the return of a Kingussie football team.  

The Camanachd Club are to be congratulated in taking on the task of improving the former 

ground for the benefit of sport in the area and they have our full support. 

We would look favourably on any fundraising activities which you may have. 

 

John Allen 

Anne Allen 

 

 

 

 


